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Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

Friday 4th July 2025 
 

End of Year Reports 
School reports are being sent home with children today. Please take some time to read through your child’s report 
and celebrate their achievements. If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything further, don’t hesitate 
to contact your child’s teacher. There is also a handy feedback slip for you to complete if you so desire. 
 

Sports Ambassadors to Goldfield 
On Thursday, the Bishop Wood Sports Ambassadors excitedly went down to Goldfield School to help run their Sports 
Day. They helped set up and encouraged the Goldfield children to be the best version of themselves and helped them 
to enjoy the day in all its fullness. The Ambassadors had a lot of fun. 
 

Callum H, Millie G, Alice C, Wills H, Astrid G and Lucy C 
 

Big Cat Reading Books – A polite Request 
We are currently missing several Big Cat reading books from our school collection. These books are a valuable 
resource for supporting children's reading development, and we would be very grateful if families could take a 
moment to check at home—on bookshelves, in bags, or under beds—for any that may have been forgotten. If you do 
happen to find any Big Cat books, please do send them back in with your child. No questions asked—we’re just keen 
to get them back so other children can continue to enjoy them. 
 

Thank you very much for your support. 
 

Mrs Clark 
 

Move Up Day 
On Wednesday morning, our children enjoyed an exciting 'Move Up Day,' spending time in their new classes and year 
groups, getting to know their teachers and classmates for September. We were especially pleased to welcome our 
new Year 3 cohort for September, who joined us for the morning. We can’t wait to see them all again in the new 
school year! 
 

Green Fingered Friends! 
Calling all keen gardeners! Mrs Reeve is looking for passionate green fingered parents to volunteer an hour a month 
to help keep our school raised beds and Bee Café blooming and beautiful. Your time and expertise will help create a 
welcoming, vibrant space for our school community and pollinators alike. If you’d like to get involved, please contact 
the school office. Thank you! 
 

Vaping and Smoking on the school site 
We kindly remind all visitors that the entire Bishop Wood site is strictly smoke and vape free, including all outdoor 
areas and even inside vehicles while on site. If you need to smoke or vape, please ensure you have completely left the 
school grounds and are well away from other children. Thank you for helping us maintain a healthy and respectful 
environment for our school community. 
 

Celebration 
Congratulations to the following pupils who were celebrated in school this week for being the best version of 
themselves: 
3I – Luca T and Finn M 
3S – Theo T and Holly C 
4A – Sebastian W and Charlie L 
4PS – Mollie H and Arlo H 
5DR – Arthur J and Lucia L 
5H – Christopher C and Finley C 
6C – Scarlett C and Freya T 
6M – Holly B and Liam R 
 

Other Honours 



 

 

Ava W – Reading Platinum 
 

From Mrs Harland: 
Alice G (4A) – Writing 
Ellie H (4A) – Writing 
Holly T (5DR) – Outstanding Effort on Moving Up Day 
 

Lunchtime Leader Awards: 
George T and Harvey R (5H) 
 
Useful Reminders 
Collective Worships 
A useful reminder of the dates for the class collective worship/assemblies for this term: 
 

Tuesday 8th July (afternoon 2pm) and Wednesday 9th July (evening 6pm) – Year 6 Production 
Friday 18th July – End of Term Collective Worship – School Field at 11.45 
 

Diary Dates 
Please find below a list of key dates for the Summer Term. We will add to this as we progress through the school year. 
New dates will be highlighted. 

Date Event 

Tuesday 8th July Year 6 Production – Afternoon Performance (2pm) 

Wednesday 9th July Year 6 Production – Evening Performance (6pm) 

Friday 11th July Buddies – Moving Up BBQ 

Friday 18th July at 11.45 End of Term Worship – School Field 

 
Thank you and best wishes 
Mr Stanley 


